
From: Colin W Walker colin_walker@xtra.co.nz
Subject: The Māpua Development | Ministry for the Environment

Date: 16 December 2024 at 8:47 AM
To: MDCA info@ourmapua.org, Mike Kininmonth mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz

FYI

https://environment.govt.nz/acts-and-regulations/acts/fast-track-approvals-bill/fast-track-projects/the-mapua-development/

Sent from my iPad


